
 

    
   

Our Ref: MMY.SHT/NHSWEX 

2 November 2023 

Dear Families 

The upcoming NHS Virtual Work Experience Programme commences on Sunday 5 November 2023! 

The NHS Virtual Allied Healthcare Work Experience presents a remarkable opportunity for aspiring 

healthcare professionals. It's not every day that students get the chance to hear from our incredible 

guest speaker, Shelley Blane, a seasoned radiographer with over 27 years of experience.  

Shelley will provide invaluable insights to help these future professionals embark on their dream 

healthcare careers. Additionally, students will gain an up-close and personal look at the healthcare 

industry, including diverse roles and a deep dive into patient care, following the journeys of two 

patients through treatment.  

The NHS Allied Healthcare Work Experience is the largest programme for aspiring healthcare 

professionals, having successfully invited 12,000 students to participate in its programme last 

academic year - many of which have gone on to study:  

- Nursing  

- Midwifery 

- Paramedicine 

- Physiotherapy  

- Occupational Therapy  

- Dietetics  

- Radiography  

- Prosthetics and Orthotics 

- Speech and Language Therapy 

- Pharmacy  

Registration Link: https://alliedhealthmentor.org/product/live-virtual-work-experience-programme/  

Once registered, students will receive access to their virtual work experience portals. Better yet, 

every complete session comes with a Work Experience Certificate, and for those who complete the 

full 6-month program, there's a Highly Commended Reference – a golden ticket for their 

apprenticeship and UCAS applications. Students can register individually at any time throughout the 

6-month programme using the link below. We recommend booking early to gain as much out of this 

programme as possible. Places are £10 a session to cover administrative and technological costs. 

https://alliedhealthmentor.org/product/live-virtual-work-experience-programme/


 

    
   

If you have any questions, please get in touch and we hope to see you there! Do not forget to add 

this to your Unifrog account and let me know that you are taking part m.mylrea@stowhigh.com 

Kind regards 

Melenie Mylrea 
Futures Coordinator 

 

 

 

 

 

 


